
Arlington’s 
Open Space Committee  

invites you: 

Thursday, January 14, 2016 
7:00 PM 

Community Meeting Room 
at the Fox Library 

…to help us connect your favorite 
places in East Arlington! 

For the past few months,  
the Town of Arlington’s Open Space 

Committee  has been working on a project  
to map out safe and interesting walking  

routes  connecting significant cultural, economic,  
historic, and  natural places across town.  

We’re starting in East Arlington, and we want 
your help! Join us on the 14th to give us your 

feedback. 

Questions?  
   Contact Kelsey Cowen 
       kelseyrcowen@gmail.com 
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